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Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 19th   7.30pm Frank & Kathleen McNamara, Knocksaggart 
    Sean O’Driscoll, Knocksaggart 
    Michael Hogan, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Mattie & Bridie Greene, Ing 
    Matt & Bridget Considine, Lemenagh 
    Peter, Johanna & Oliver McGrath, Ballycar 
    Joe & Ann McMahon, Ballycar Rd 
    Joe & Patty Casey, Ralahine 
    Paddy Ryan, Glencragga & his brother Christy.  
Sun 20th 11.00am     Ann Gorman, Ralahine  
Mon 21st 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 22nd 10.00am Daily Mass 
Wed  23rd 10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.30pm Bereavement Mass  
Thur 24th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 25th 10.00am Special Intention 
   7.00pm Patricia Lynch, Latoon   
Sat 26th  7.30pm Anna Marie O’Grady, Fenloe 
    Joe Crimmins, Main Street 
    Breda Liddy, Lislea 
    Michael Arthur, Avondale 
    James Halpin, The Square   
Sun 27th 11.00am     Nora Daly, Rathfoland  
                              
Wells 
Sat 19th  6.30pm Kevin Tuohy, Hurlers Cross  
    Mary and Madge Melody, Clonmoney   
Sun 20th 10.00am     Ernest Corbett, Bunratty House 
Sat 26th  6.30pm Weekend Mass     
Sun 27th 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 20th 9.00am Sunday Mass      
Sun 27th 9.00am Sunday Mass     
 
Carrigoran  
Sun 20th  10.30am Rita Nash, Avondale 
   

 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank Holidays at 7.00pm 
in the upstairs meeting room in Newmarket Church  

 

Last week’s Church Collection €2009.22. Thank You  

Recent Death 
 
Pray for the happy repose of the souls of  
 
Teresa Burke, Glenaifreann 
Michael Hehir, Derlyshire & formerly of 
Ruan and his daughter Linda Barton—
brother & niece of Mary Brassil, Latoon 
 
 
 

May they rest in peace. 

Remembering the Dead 
A mass to remember all who have died this past year will be held at 
7.30pm next Wednesday Night 23rd  November in Newmarket Church. 
You are all invited to come along to pray together as a community for 
their Eternal Happiness and also for those who mourn their loss. 

Bishop Fintan 
Monahan will  
conclude the Holy 
Year of Mercy at 
the Cathedral, En-
nis this Sunday at 
3.30pm. Reflection 
by Fr Liam Lawton 



 Parish Walk :  Thursday 24th November. Depart the 
Fair Green @ 11am and Carrigerry House @ 
11.30am for the Estuary Road. All Welcome 

**** 
Community Defibrillator: The service continues to be available 
from 7pm – 7am.  Phone 087 3270680 
This voluntary service has been provided by a very dedicated 
group of volunteers.  The number of volunteers has declined.  
In order to maintain this service for the community new volun-
teers are urgently needed.  Full certified training, Irish Heart 
Foundation / PHECC training is provided free of charge. If 
interested please contact one of the following –  Mary Woods 
087 6166634, Shaun McMahon 086 1013752, Aileen McMa-
hon 087 7828812, Fiona Duggan 087 2858699, Seamus Cun-
neen 087 7528002, Hillary O’Neill 086 3629790. 

**** 
GAA Lotto: There was no winner of either Lotto Jackpot this week. 6, 7, 16 & 
23 were the numbers pulled out in our draw for €10,000 with 13, 16, 19 & 33 
the four numbers picked out in the €3950 draw. €40 Winners; Hannah & Grace 
Gleeson, Frances Darcy, Dee Howard, David McNamara & Anna McInerney. 
Sunday’s draw takes place at The Sports Bar where €10,000 and €4150 will be 
up for grabs. 
 
Club AGM: C.L.G. Cora Chaitlín will be holding its Annual General Meeting 
on November 27th. This is where the entire membership of the club comes 
together for a meeting in which a report of the year gone by is given and offi-
cers are elected to the various positions in the club. If there has been an issue 
during the year in which you have an opinion on then the the AGM is the best 
platform for you as a club member have your say. If you think you would make 
a difference on the Club Executive you will need to be nominated for a posi-
tion. Members who have not received nomination or motion forms are asked to 
contact Rúnaí Pat Keogh (087 256 9022). 
 
Stonehall & Ballycar Schools Get Behind Club Lotto: We’re delighted to 
announce details of a new partnership between primary schools in the parish of 
Newmarket-on-Fergus and our club. Since 1994 we have been running the club 
lotto on a weekly basis, it is our main fundraiser and is the oxygen that helps 
our club to stay financially afloat. At present there are two weekly draws, one 
to the value of €10,000 and the other currently standing at €4150. 
 
Recently our Lotto has taken on a new dimension as Stonehall N.S. and Bally-
car N.S. are now selling weekly tickets for the draw as part of a new deal bene-
fitting both groups. It is envisaged that each family in the school who wish to 
participate would receive 3 tickets each week. Tickets can be purchased for 2 
euro each or 3 for 5 euro. The split between club and school is exactly 50/50. 
For every ticket sold the GAA club receives 1 euro, the school retains 1 euro. 
Likewise if 3 tickets are sold for 5 euro the GAA club receive 2.50, with the 
school retaining 2.50. The GAA club is of course fully responsible for all 
weekly prizes. 
 
In recent years, both club and school have been forging ever closer links, for 
the benefit of the young people of our community. The Schools Coaching 

Programme continues to be a tremendous success with the club providing 2 

fully certified coaches who visit the 4 local primary schools on a weekly basis 

to impart the skills of the games within the framework of the school’s P.E 

curriculum. 

 

We feel that this latest venture has the potential to provide much-needed 

finance to both institutions and reinforce the benefits to our children. As 

always we look for, and are confident of your support and thank you in antici-

pation. Just this week we had two winners from Stonehall N.S. with David 

McNamara and Anna McInerney winning €40 after purchasing their ticket 

from the school. 

Matt Talbot Novena - Shannon 
The annual Matt Talbot Novena praying for all suffering or sharing in 
the life of addictions continues this Tuesday evening November 22nd, at 
7pm in SS. John & Paul Church Shannon. This week’s preacher, for the 
second last night of the Novena, will be Fr. Joe Roche PP Ardrahan/
Kilchreest. Petitions /Prayers of Thanksgiving can be left at  the shrine 
or sent securely to the special online email available on 
www.shannonparish.ie. The Novena can also be viewed live each week 
on  Shannon Parish webcam. A warm welcome awaits all. 

**** 
Newmarket Handball Registration . 
Newmarket Handball Club will have their registration night in the Hand-
ball Alley on this Thursday, the 24th November between 7.30 and 8.30. 
Registration fee has been kept at last year’s rate. We expect  that our 
new glass back-wall will be in operation immediately after registration. 
We also have new lighting, new heating and toilets and we’ve repaired 
the leaking roof since last year. Many thanks  to all who helped bring 
this work to completion. 

**** 
Bingo Wednesday 8.30pm. This week’s jackpot €9,050  

**** 
‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 

  Our pot this week was  €480 Congratulations to our winner—
Barbara Sheedy / Winning ticket sold in Bar 1 Bookmakers  

Next Draw : Tuesday 22nd November 
**** 

The local Conference of St. Vincent de Paul 

wish to acknowledge the generosity of the peo-

ple who have been putting money in Donation 

Box, located in the porch of Newmarket Church.. 

It is much appreciated. 
**** 

Clare  Parkinson’s Support Group  monthly meet-
ing will take place at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Centre, 
Newmarket-on-Fergus at 10.00 am on Friday 25 th Novem-
ber .   

Christmas Choirs 
Newmarket Church Choir: Due to the choir singing on the fol-
lowing Wednesdays Nov 23rd –Bereavement Mass, Dec 7th—
Vigil of Feast Day Immaculate Conception and on Dec 14th at 
the Carol Service which will take place in Shannon there are 
only two Wednesdays available for choir practice from now 
until Christmas. All members please attend. New members 
welcome. Wed 30th Nov & 21st Dec @ 7pm in Newmarket 
Church. 
 
Carrigerry Church Christmas Eve choir - contact Siobhan Con-
way 086 8133284. Adults and children are welcome.  

Christmas FairsChristmas FairsChristmas FairsChristmas Fairs    

Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire annual Christmas Fair will take 
place at on Friday next, November 25th from 5-9pm. Lots of 
lovely stalls including toys, home baking, costume jewellery, 
etc. The school concert band and choir will also perform a 
range of seasonal favourites. Santa will be paying a visit and 
the tea-rooms will be open. All are welcome. Begin your fes-
tive season by coming along. 
 
The Community Centre are running a festive Mini Market 
every Wednesday evening between now and Christmas in the 
small Hall. Some beautiful gifts from Clocks, jewellery can-
dles etc. Start your Christmas Shopping here thus supporting 
local crafters and Business alike. Drop in for a look 8pm to 
10pm 
 
Shannon Christmas Market takes place on Thursday 24th of 
November from 4:30pm to 9:30pm in St. Senan's National 
School Shannon. There will be over 90 stall holders displaying 
their wares on the night with a wide range of products. Come 
and visit Santa's grotto. For bookings call 061 472005 or 086 
3085338. We look forward to seeing you there for a night of 
fun and festivities. 
 
Clarecastle District Daycare Centre – Annual Christmas 
Craft Fair will take place on Sunday 27th Nov. doors open at 
1pm till 5pm. Come along and buy some home baking, art n 
crafts, flower arrangements, etc and spot prizes galore. Your 
continued support is greatly appreciated. The centre will be 
open on Saturday, 26th from 5pm – 8pm to drop off any items. 


